
 

 

 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 

 

The Southport football program is asking for your partnership in its 6th annual golf outing.  We have 

various opportunities to be a sponsor for this event.  The outing will be held at Smock golf course in Greenwood, IN 

on Saturday, June 8th.  Check in begins at 12:00 p.m.  The shotgun tee-off begins at 1:00pm, with dinner and social 

at 5:30 p.m.  Benefits from the outing will directly benefit Southport student athletes. 

 Athletics at Southport High School are entirely self-sufficient.  The athletic department receives zero tax 

payer dollars for the day to day operations for all of its teams.  Subsequently, every ball, uniform, and piece of 

equipment used by the athletic department at Southport High School has been purchased through money raised 

by the athletic department or individual teams. 

A portion of the proceeds from the outing provides scholarships for three qualified student athletes at 

Southport.  The Tristan Wade Memorial Scholarship has been established in honor of Sgt. Tristan Wade), a former 

Cardinal football player, who was killed in action in Afghanistan.  The Steve Montgomery Memorial Scholarship has 

been established in memory of former player and coach, and IFCA Hall of Famer Steve Montgomery.  This year, we 

are adding a scholarship in honor of IFCA Hall of Fame member, and longtime Southport Head Football Coach, Ken 

Haupt. 

Sponsorship opportunities include:  Gold (Event) sponsorship for $500, Silver (Beverage Cart) Sponsorship 

for $250, Red (Hole) Sponsorships for $100, Cardinal (Dinner) Sponsorships for $50.  All Sponsors will receive 

benefits as a courtesy for their support.  (See attached for details) We will distribute advertising for all sponsors at 

the event upon their request, and all sponsors will be recognized in the Southport athletic program throughout the 

2018-2019 school year.   

Should this letter find you as a Southport Alumni that does not golf, we would like to invite you to 

participate in the dinner and social after.  Dinner will be provided at $20 per guest.  We have reached out to 

alumni from several decades, and hope to have generations of Cardinals in attendance. 

Please contact Aaron Strader (SHS class of ‘86) or Brandon Winters (SHS class of ‘02) if you would like to 

be a sponsor for this event.  Donations will also be accepted.  All contributions are tax deductible.  Thank you for 

your time and consideration.   

 
 
 
 
Brandon Winters       Aaron Strader  
Head Football Coach       Southport High School  
Southport High School      Golf Outing Chair 
(317) 789-4837        (317) 840-9602 
bwinters@perryschools.org      coachstrader@yahoo.com  
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S        Southport Football  

          2018 Golf Outing 
 

 

ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE – TAX ID#: 35-6006777 

SPONSORSHIPS AVAILABLE:  

GOLD EVENT SPONSOR         $500 

1. Sign at Check in table and near the podium at dinner  

2. Two paid players in outing included 

3. Recognition in Fall Sports Program 

 

SILVER BEVERAGE CART SPONSOR       $250 

1. Sign on beverage cart traveling throughout the course 

2. Recognition in Fall Sports Program 

 

RED HOLE SPONSOR         $100 

1. Sign on designated hole 

2. Recognition in Fall Sports Program 

 

  CARDINAL SPONSOR         $50 

1. Sign at dinner and your dinner included 

2. Recognition in Fall Sports Program 

 

ALL SPONSORS CAN PROVIDE ADVERTISEMENTS/FLYERS/COUPONS TO BE 

DISTRIBUTED TO PATRONS AT THE OUTING ON JUNE 8TH.  WE CAN HANDLE PRINTING 

OF MOST MATERIALS SENT BY SPONSORS. 

 

DONATIONS FOR RAFFLE/DOOR PRIZES ARE GREATLY APPRECIATED AS WELL 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF SOUTHPORT FOOTBALL! 
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